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Serving Felida Elementary School, Vancouver Public Schools  

2017-2018:  Feb 23 

Your Executive Board 

Co-Presidents: Helen Ludvig-

son and Christine Wilson 

Vice President: Heather Ben-

nett 

Secretary: Kristen Sjogren 

Co-Treasurers: Brooke Owen 

and Kalyn Parmenter  

Feb 26: 1-hr Early Release 

Mar 2: End of second grad-

ing period.  

Mar 2: 1-hr Early Release 

Mar 20: PTA Board of Direc-

tor’s Meeting, 12pm, fifth 

grade wing 

Mar 22: Plant Sale Forms 

Due 

Pro Tip! 
If you use Google Calendar, go to our 
website to download the dates for our 
PTA events, as well as Early Releases.  

Save the Date: 

BINGO Night and Food Drive 

Bingo Night is TONIGHT at 6:30. This year, we are also 
hosting a canned and boxed food drive to help support 

our community through the Share House.  
 

There will be collection barrels as you enter the doors into 
the school for a great night of Bingo!  

 
We hope to see you there!  

Yearbook Photos Needed! 

Newsletter Edited by: Heather Lindberg, hrblindberg@gmail.com 

Questions or Comments? E-mail us at: FelidaFalconsPTA@gmail.com  Website: FelidaPTA.com  

We are looking for photos for the Yearbook. We need 
photos from both classroom and full school events. There 
are a couple of specific pictures from February and March 

that we need, so if you are attending (or have attended) 
the following events, snap and send your photos along.  

Valentine’s Day Class Celebrations, Math Club Competi-
tion, Basketball Skilleree, Choir and Dance Performances, 

Battle of the Books Competitions, and BizTown. 
 

Send photos to: felidafalconyearbook@gmail.com  

Felida Elementary 
PTA 

Don’t let the snow on the 
ground  get you down, our 
plant sale is launching at 

the end of this month.  
 

There is more information 
in today’s Friday Folder, 

so please take a minute to 
check it out.  

Plant Sale 

Thank you Volunteers 

Tonight is BINGO night 
and we would really like to 
thank Casey Phan and Jen-
nifer Thomas for all their 
hard work on this great 

family event.  
BINGO night is a favorite 
for the Felida Community 
but it would not come to-
gether without the work of 
the chairs and committee.  

Boxtop Contest 

Our Boxtops for Education 
competition ended today! 
We will notify winning 
classes soon.  

Outstanding Educator/
Golden Acorn coming 

soon, check your Friday 
Folder and help us with 

nominations! 

Award Nominations PTA MEETING:  
Our PTA Meeting this week 
was canceled due to 
weather. We will update on 
a make-up meeting as soon 
as we know more. 

Battle of the Books Update! 

Battle of the Books has been a BLAST so far. We cannot wait to see 

which team pulls ahead in the final few weeks. Congratulations to 

our All-Stars, and remember it isn’t too late to join them Just have 

your 15 quizzes passed before Spring Break.  


